
Code Enforcement Report 

Village Board Meeting February 14, 2022 

Spoke with the homeowner on Winding Way about junk 
vehicles and yard clutter. I was assured the yard would get 
cleaned up. 

Received a call about renovations for a home on Spring 
Street referred to County. 

Called homeowners on Spring Street and Main Street 
about snow removal on sidewalks. Following up daily. 

Homeowner called about the installation of a pellet stove 
and I suggested calling a professional installer. 

Issued a Septic Permit for a new installation on Hall Road 
and overseen pipe repair on Caswell Street. 


